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PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO





OEA03647
Exp. 6.6.3.4


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization - Secretariat for Multidimensional Security – in reference to the holding of the twentieth meeting of the Consultative Committee of the Inter-American Convention against the Illicit Manufacturing of and Trafficking in Firearms, Ammunition, Explosives and other Related Materials ( CIFTA), which will take place on December 17, 2020, for which Mexico holds the Pro-Tempore Secretariat.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission is pleased to inform the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security that the Government of Mexico wishes to present to the membership its application for re-election to this same position, and therefore, circulating this application among the States Parties of the CIFTA would be greatly appreciated in order for it to be considered during the above mentioned meeting.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the OAS- Secretariat for Multidimensional Security the assurances of its high consideration.



Washington, D.C., November 23, 2020
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